
Subject: Concerns over online safety - Roblox  

  
Hi all, 
I received information from a Primary School in the local area, where three children reported that 
over the weekend, someone who they had been playing with online exposed their real names and 
addresses.  This individual asked to meet the children at a local park and if they didn’t they would 
kidnap and sexually assault them.  Thankfully these children didn’t go to meet the person and told 
their parents straight away what had happened, this was also reported to the police. 
  
Please can you remind parents about their responsibility to be monitoring online use and to ensure 
all privacy settings are in place. This also can be used as an opportunity to remind children around 
online safety and not to divulge personal information online. 
  
On the safeguarding updates I have provided there are links to HBW and NSPCC around online 
safety. 
  
Thanks, 
  

Anneliese  
  
Anneliese Donovan 

  
  
Education Safeguarding Officer /  
Swyddog Diogelu Addysg 
 

Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council/ Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Castell-nedd Port Talbot 
Tel/ Ffôn: 01639 763363 
Mobile/ Ffôn symudol:07855079790 
  
Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Rhowch wybod i ni os mai Cymraeg yw eich dewis iaith. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh. Please let us know if your language choice is Welsh. 
 


